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January 25, 2011

Linda Lye, Staff Attorney
ACLU

39 Drumm Street

San Francisco, CA 94111

Re: Donny Tobolski

Dear Ms. Lye:

Your January 18, 2011, correspondence concerning the suspension records of student Donny
Toblolski was forwarded to my attention. Be advised that student Toblolski’s suspension records
have been expunged. '

As requested in my January 6, 2011, letter to you, should you have any additional questions or
comments regarding this matter, forward them to my attention and do not contact the school
directly.

-

q C.T. Simlick,
peral Counsel

c: Roger Stock, Assistant Superintendent, Secondary Education
Derk Garcia, Director, Secondary Education
Rick Messer, Principal, Mesa Verde High School



